
 

Welcome to Mrs. Daymond’s fourth grade class website.  It is 

a pleasure to be your child’s teacher this year.  I am here to 

help and encourage your child to do his/her very best!! 

This website serves as a bridge between home and school.  I 

ask that you please visit regularly as updates occur daily. 

The best ways to contact me are via ClassDojo and email at 

daymonds@leonschools.net. 
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